
SCHOOL LOGO – PARENT INVOLVEMENT/INTEREST SURVEY 

To all parents/guardians, the school council comprised of a majority of parents/guardians work in partnership with 
the Principal to better the educational experience of all students and increase parent engagement. 

We need your help to make this year the best yet for the students and our school community.  Your opinion will help 
guide us to improve our work. 

Statement Strongly 
Agree 

Agree Neutral Disagree Strongly 
Disagree 

I feel welcomed and included in our school      

I would appreciate communications in a language 
other than English 

 

If required, please provide preferred language 

     

I find my child’s agenda valuable in tracking their 
work 

     

I receive and read the school newsletter each 
month.   

     

I would support 2 formal fundraisers this school 
year 

     

I support the school offering 2 lunches per month 
paid by the student 

     

I feel there is the opportunity for open 
communication with my child’s teacher 

     

I am prepared to attend 3 school events this year      

I would attend an Interactive Math Event for 
families 

     

I would like more information on the School 
Council 

Please provide email address: 

 

     

I would like to have more resources on mental 
health available at the school 

     

I am available to volunteer a few hours to help 
execute an event at the school. 

Please provide email address: 

 

     

I would be interested in assisting the council to 
organize a school fundraiser 

Please provide email address: 

 

     

I believe that parent engagement is valuable to a 
child’s education results 

     

I would like to receive direct communications from 
the school council including meeting agendas 

 

If you agree, please provide your email address: 

 

     

Thank you for completing this survey.  The school council will summarize the results of the survey and report to 
the school community. 

 

 


